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LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

March 16, 1999

1. Please note that the attached draft contains a delayed effective date, in order to
allow the department of commerce time to update the applicable sections of the
administrative code. If you do not desire this delayed effective date, please let me know.

2. The constituent who generated this request indicated to me that the draft should
allow a plumber or utility contractor to install underground piping up to the first flange
above the finished floor in a building. It is my understanding that all piping up to this
flange is considered underground piping. Thus, | have not referenced this flange in the
attached draft. Please let me know if this is inconsistent with your intent.
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